
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Texas Health Steps Quick Reference Guide has been updated as of 

June 01, 2019. The Cervarix-HPV2 vaccine is no longer available through 

the Texas Vaccines for Children (TVFC) Program. The TVFC vaccine 

reference procedure code 90650, has been removed from the 

“Immunizations Administered” column of the Texas Health Steps Quick 

Reference Guide. 

 

Please refer to the article titled “HPV2 and HPV4 No Longer Available 

Through TVFC Program,” posted on the TMHP website on June 10, 2016. 

For additional information providers may contact TMHP at 1-800-925-

9126.  

 

Texas Health Steps encourages providers to regularly visit the Texas 

Health Steps website at http://www.dshs.texas.gov for updates and 

other valuable information on Texas Health Steps medical checkups. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please 

feel free to contact our Provider Relations Department at 915-532-3778 

ext. 1507. 
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